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IMMEDIATE 
ATTENTION 

EBAP/08/2 
 
 
 

January 17, 2008 
 
 
 
To:  Members of the Executive Board 
 
From:  The Secretary 
 
Subject: Absence of the First Deputy Managing Director 
 
 
The First Deputy Managing Director will be absent from headquarters from the afternoon of 
Thursday, January 17 through the morning of Tuesday, January 22. During this period he 
will travel to Paris, France to participate in official meetings. 
 
 
 
 
Other Distribution: 
Department Heads 
Division Chiefs 


